
By DIANE D’AMICO Education Writer | Posted: Friday, September 30, 2011 5:54 pm

GALLOWAY TOWNSHIP — Students at Richard Stockton College will get to interact with state

legislators in a new “Legislator-in-Residence” program. 

State Assembly Budget Committee Chairman Louse D. Greenwald, D-Camden, will be the first to

participate in a program, coordinated through the William J. Hughes Center for Public Policy at the

college. Center Director Daniel Douglas said participating legislators will visit the campus two or three

times during a semester. They will spend most of the day on campus, speaking to classes and meeting

with students and faculty in small groups.

Greenwald is expected to make his first visit to the campus next week. In a written statement, he said

he was honored to be invited and looked forward to speaking with students and staff.

Sen. Christopher J. Connors, R-Ocean, Burlington, Atlantic, is scheduled to participate in the spring

semester, though he must first win re-election in November. Connors is a Stockton graduate and

represents the 9th District that now includes Stockton and Galloway Township. 

Stockton president Herman J. Saatkamp, Jr. said the program is a new way to increase the civic

engagement of the Stockton community and help promote understanding of issues critical to the state.

Legislators are not paid for their participation. Douglas said the goal of the program is to enhance

students’ academic work with real-life insights.
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